
 

 

 

  

 

May 2021 

Fun Days in Term 3 

 

The Department of Education is not currently 

permitting school outings due to Coronavirus, 

therefore each class will have a Fun Day linked to 

their themes. The days are as follows; 

 

P1  Friday 18 June – Seaside/Holiday 

P2  Friday 16 April - Fairy-tale day 

P3  Friday 18 June -  Pirate Day 

P4  Friday 11 June – At the Beach 

P5  Monday 21 June – Amazon Day 

P6 Friday 18 June – Egyptian Day 

P7 Friday 25 June – Celebration Day 

 

Teachers will inform you if children are to dress up 

or to bring items into school. 

 

Our Parents’ Community is organising an ice-

cream van to attend school on Friday 18 June, if 

you do not wish your child to receive ice-cream, 

please notify us via the school office. 

 

Assessment 

 

Guidance from DE states that the focus should be 

on pupils’ health & well-being, therefore we will 

not be completing standardised tests this term. 

However, normal class and end of term 

assessments will continue as usual. 

 

 

Homework 

 

Written homework will stop on Friday 28 May. 

Pupils will continue learning homeworks and 

reading up to Friday 11 June. All homework will 

cease after that date. Please ensure all reading 

books are returned to school. 

 

 

 

Sports Days 

 

Weather permitting, Sports Days will occur on the 

dates below. Unfortunately, parents will not be able 

to attend. It would be best for pupils to wear PE 

uniform throughout the month of June, for 

practices and also if races have to be held on 

different days due to the weather. 

 

P1 Friday 4 June 

P2 Wednesday 2 June 

P3 Tuesday 8 June 

P4 Wednesday 9 June 

P5 Thursday 17 June 

P6 Tuesday 15 June 

P7 Wednesday 16 June 

 

 

P7 Leavers’ Event 

 

P7 Leavers’ Event will be held outside in the big 

playground on Tuesday 22 June at 9.30am. Two 

adults from each family may attend and will stand 

on marked areas. We are very restricted due to 

current guidance e.g. no singing indoors, no 

sharing of microphones, social distancing etc. 

Following risk assessments and discussions, this is 

deemed to be the safest way of celebrating their 

time at Spires IPS, but may be subject to change. 

 

On Friday 25 June, P7 pupils will have a Fun Day 

which will include having a bouncy castle as well 

as other fun activities. This will be the last day of 

school for P7 and they will leave at 2.15pm 

 

 

 

 

In Spires 


